
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

20. CANON STREET – PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board received a report seeking approval for the construction of the kerb and channel in Canon 

Street from Colombo Street to Sherborne Street. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the proposed work as shown on plan TP 155901 for construction. 
 
 


